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Statement on behalf of the State of Israel

UPR WORKING GROUP – 33rd SESSION -8 May 2019
Review of Bhutan
Thank you, Mr. President.

Israel would like to welcome the delegation of Bhutan to the UPR, and takes note of its thoroughly prepared national report.
We commend Bhutan for the smooth holding of the third parliamentary elections for the National Council and the National Assembly in 2018. We also note positively some important strides that have been made in achieving gender equality and the drafting of a national policy for persons with disabilities.
Israel would like to present Bhutan with the following recommendations:
1. Move towards full implementation of the Gender Equality Policy, including through the use of smart agricultural methods and technologies, to improve the situation of women farmers.
2. Expedite the development of an Action Plan for the National Policy for Persons with disabilities.
3. Take steps to ensure non-discrimination of members of the LGBT community.
Israel would like to take this opportunity to wish Bhutan every success in its UPR.
I thank you.    
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